Committee Vacancy: Planning Commission - Apply Now!

News Release Date
11-07-2023

The Town of Scottsville currently has a vacancy of 1 seat on the Planning Commision. The Town
of Scottsville asks that those interested please reach out to the Town Administrator at raudales
[at] scottsville.org for more information and to share your interest in filling the vacancy with the
Planning Commission and Town Council. Applicants will be considered in December 2023.


https://www.scottsville.org/planning-commission/page/committee-vacancy-planning-commission-apply-now

